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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/11/2018  22:51:202018/5308/L OBJEMPER Philip Kemp Like most of the houses in Jeffreys Street this is a Grade II listed building, with timber sash windows front and 

back.  Any windows that are replaced - even at the back of the building - should still be of wood.

13/11/2018  23:14:362018/5308/L OBJ Stevens The need to replace single glazed widows is clear. Why has the applicant chosen to replace only the front 

elevation windows in timber. To conserve the character of this grade 2 property, surely timber windows and 

doors to the rear of the property (visible from Jeffreys Place) are also needed. The request to insert UPVC 

frames seems degrading to the appearance of this grade 2 terrace and the Jeffreys St conservation area
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